
 

NOTICE 
 

OF 
 

CANCELLATION 
 

Notice is hereby given that the public hearing 

identified below and originally scheduled for 

the July 5, 2016 Urbana City Council meeting has 

been CANCELLED due to postponement of related 

agenda item: 

 

Highland Green Real Estate Sale 

 

A new public hearing notice will be published 

and distributed when a new hearing date is set.  

 

For further information, please contact Kelly H. 

Mierkowski at 217.384.2441 or by email at 

khmierkowski@urbanaillinois.us 
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